
Welcome to a New School Year!

Greetings Wolves Families!

We’re excited to bring you
this school year’s first
edition of our monthly
newsletter, "Notes from the
Den."

This monthly newsletter is
designed to keep you
informed about important
dates, upcoming events, and
the latest news from our
school community. Whether
it's highlighting student
achievements, announcing
special programs, or sharing
important reminders, you'll
find everything you need to
stay connected and engaged
with our school.

Our commitment to leading
students to know Christ and
make an impact in the world
continues to guide all that
we do here at Bible Baptist
Christian Academy.
Together, we are creating a
nurturing environment
where our students can
thrive academically,
spiritually, and socially.

We look forward to a
fantastic year ahead as we
journey together in faith and
learning.

Thank you for being a part of
our school community!

9/2
Labor Day Holiday

9/5
Joy Bag deadline
Flu Shot deadline
Senior Fee #1 Due
PTO Meeting
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Academy Teacher
In-Service
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Key Updates & Reminders for BBCA Families

School & Office Hours: The school is open
from 7:30 am to 6:00 pm, with business
office hours from 8:00 am to 4:00 pm.
Please note, office staff may be unavailable
before 8:00 am as they focus on student
safety and school operations.

Tardy Policy: Students arriving after 8:00 am
must sign in and will be marked tardy.

Parent Surveys: Each month, we’ll include a
brief survey in the newsletter to gather your
feedback on different school topics. Your
input is essential to our ongoing
improvement. Take September’s survey here.

Social Media: Stay connected! Follow us on 
Facebook or Instagram for our latest
updates, events, and school highlights.

Grandparents Day

We’re excited to announce our
upcoming Grandparents Day festivities!
On September 6, we invite all
grandparents to join us for a special
day dedicated to celebrating their love,
wisdom, and the cherished role they
play in our students' lives. 

Events will vary by class, so stayed
tuned for more information from your
child’s teacher. It’s a day full of
memories in the making - don’t miss
out!

PTO Meeting

We are excited to kick off the new
school year with our first PTO meeting!
Please join us to discuss plans and
events for the year ahead. Your
involvement is key to our students'
success, and we value your input and
ideas. Here are the details:

Date: September 5, 2024
Time: 6:00 pm
Location: BBCA Auditorium
All are welcome to participate and
volunteer!
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https://forms.gle/wTJnwp9sjeLz96mg8
https://www.facebook.com/mybbca
https://www.instagram.com/biblebaptistchristianacademy
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My School Worx

We are excited to announce our transition to My
School Worx, our new Student Information
System. This comprehensive platform provides you
with easy access to grades, assignments, school
calendars, teacher communication, and important
updates from the school—all in one place.

If you haven’t set up your account yet, please do
so as soon as possible. Report cards will now need
to be signed through My School Worx. Should you
need any assistance with the setup, please reach
out to Suzanne Lane at s.lane@mybbca.org.

To ensure you get the most out of My School
Worx, a variety of support resources are available.
Visit MSW Support for Parents to learn more
about using the system. 

Thank you for reading!

Drop-Off & Pick Up Safety Reminders

For the safety of all students, please follow these guidelines regarding drop off and pick up:

Parking: Do not park in the school’s front parking spots to bring in your children. Instead,
park on the side of the building and enter through the side door.

Unattended Vehicles: Do not leave your car unattended under the portico during drop-off
or pick up.

Pick up for Daycare-PK4: Use the end door, Zone 2, as indicated on our traffic maps.

Traffic Maps: For detailed traffic patterns, please review the traffic maps available on our
website under the Resource tab at mybbca.org.

Early Check Out: If you need to pick up your child early, it must be done by 2:15 pm. After
this time, early sign outs will not be permitted, and you will need to wait until the regular
pickup time. 

Please complete your contact 
information in MSW!

https://support.myschoolworx.com/category/119-parents
http://mybbca.org/

